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January 2, 2019

To: City of Garden Grove

Mayor, City council man, City Manager, City Staffs

Subject: Requesting Name Change on Monument Sign

To Whom it may concern.

While establishing a monument sign to symbolize the City of Garden Grove Korea Town in 1999
& 2002. It has set the town name to KOREAN BUSUNESS DISTRICT and Exit at Magnolia on 22
Freeway.

For the past few years, we have been discussing the name change. But it didn’t come to
realization.

1.
2.

4.
5.

The town name is too plain.

Establishing the name of town again is widely considered to be helpful in activating
Korea Town, notifying the main stream-as well as other communities.

Korean Business District does not fit symbo! of Korea Town. Even introduce the Korea
Town in L. A. Times used word “Little Seoul”. like “Little Saigon”.

New Korean Community Center is here at City of Garden Grove.
Etc.

Please consider our effort & your support to make our Community the Center of Korea Town in
Orange County.

Thank You
Raymond Choi Vi -280-222{ C CC—LL.)

Bok Won Kim

Steve Kwan

Tom Kim

Former President of Korean Chamber of Commerce of Orange County



